
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 10/17/2012 12:36:16 PM
To: Julie Halligan (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Current issues/updates meeting

Hi Julie, I know we agreed to set up a recurring forum a few months ago, but its been a challenge with hearings 
and more briefs and more hearings. But I think we have a date of November 6th for our first meeting—

RedacteFrom PG&E, participants will usually include Frances Yee (acting director of regulatory compliance), 
Redacte [(manager of compliance),! Redacted
on if there's something topical, we may include a subject matter expert.

(manager of gas operations support) and me. Depending

Can you please confirm the 6th (or if it has to be an alternate day)?

Then I think we should pick a standing date (first Tuesday every other month, or some pattern) which will make it 
easy for 2013.

Thx
Jane

Ps did you get word that the safety symposium is delayed till post 1st Q 2013?
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